March 17", 2020
Due to the Coronavirus it is with regret that we have to

CANCEL THE UPCOMING NCOA SEMINARS
Which were scheduled for

April 5, 2020 in Raleigh/Durham
And
April 26', 2020 in Charlotte

Hopefully we all will stay safe and healthy and this situation will work itself out.
If all goes well we will be rescheduling these seminars for sometime early to late
summer.
However this is a situation that we will have to monitor as time passes as to the exact
procedure that we can safely follow.

We will keep all of you informed of information as it develops for us. A Voice message
will be on the office phone as to any additional information on this situation.
919-876-1088.

We do ask that you listen to the phone message carefully so you will be informed.

Information will also be put on our Web Page — www.ncopticians.org .

For anyone who has mailed in a pre-registration for either of these meetings, these checks
will be returned. This will take a few days to accomplish so we ask that you be patient on
this matter.

Thanks
NCOA Office Staff and Board Members



